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 Prior to his retirement in  2006, he was 

Corporate   

VP and General Manager of Lord 

Corporation Chemical 

 products Division.   

 

Dr. Olander was also the first alumnus to 

receive  

Chemistry’s  Outstanding Alumnus   

Award (1988). 

 

He also expressed his appreciation to his USF 

advisor 

 (Dr. Martin)  for suggesting  the University 

of Illinois for his  

doctoral studies.   

 

Ms. Wen-Shan (“Vanessa”) Chang  

 

Ms. Chang ((M.S., 2010) wrote expressing 

concern  

over our well-being during COVID-19.   Drs. 





1,500 donors  contributed nearly $337,000 

and 87 percent of the 

 gifts came from USF alumni, faculty and 

staff.”  Over  

300 deserving students were assisted.” 

 

Unification 

 Unification  came into existence July 1, as 

required by State law.   

USF  is under a single accreditation by the  



 

Donations 



Donation information was provided by Ms. 

Ann  Serota, CAS 

 Development Specialist.  

Ms. Kaitlyn Kroner, Graduate Program 

Coordinator provided 

 helpful information concerning dissertation 

defense schedules.   

Ms. Paige Romero, Webmaster,   

Administrative Specialist,  

kindly    provided useful technical assistance. 

News and feedback 

If you have news of interest you wish to 

share, consider contacting our web page  

or write to:DFMartin@USF.edu 

Administration 

Chair: 

          

         Dr. Leahy 

Dr. James Leahy 

Professor and Chair 

Department of Chemistry
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